Granville Township Land Management Committee September 6, 2007 minutes

The committee met at Spring Valley at 6:00 pm to review landscape issues on the parcel. Present were Rob Schaadt, Greg Dixon, Craig McDonald, Judy Preston, Laura Mickelson and Mickey Smith.

The group noted that there were several memorial trees/shrubs among the plantings and urges that care be taken to either not disturb them or to see that they are placed in other locations.

Recommendations offered to the trustees include the following:

- In the area around the bathhouse: the magnolias trees should be saved and trimmed; pokeweed bushes and other small bushes among the magnolias should be removed;
- Bushes at the north side of the bathhouse should be removed.
- Large sandstone blocks around the pool area should be saved and used in other places on the property;
- Cedar shingles from any structures being torn down should be saved for use on remaining structures;
- Brushes lining the drive between the bathhouse and shelter should be removed and replaced by more desirable trees – this may be an opportunity for establishing a line of memorial trees; An effort should be made to save the walnut trees along the drive;
- Saplings by the back shelter house should be cut out;
- As the pool is worked out, the back hedge should be cut out;
- The spruce tree by the pump house should be moved to a more desirable spot;
- The tennis court area at the entrance of the site should be cleared out.

The next meeting was set for October 4 at 7:30 pm in the Sexton's house at Maple Grove Cemetery.

Respectively submitted by Mickey Smith